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TO:  Sen. Dick Sears, Chair 

 Senate Judiciary Committee 

FROM: Patricia Gabel, Esq., State Court Administrator 

DATE:   April 13, 2021  

RE:  Judiciary Pandemic Response and Recovery Plan – March 15, 2021 

 

 

Dear Senator Sears: 

I have attached a copy of the Judiciary Pandemic Response and Recovery Plan dated March 15, 2021, 

to accompany my testimony tomorrow.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Patricia Gabel, Esq. 

State Court Administrator 

 

cc.  Sen. Phillip Baruth, Vice Chair 

 Sen. Jeanette K. White 

 Sen. Joe Benning 

 Sen. Alice W. Nitka 

 Peggy Delaney, Committee Assistant 

   


